
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Availability of Audit Report 

 
Notice is given pursuant to the Public Funds Statement Publication Act of the availability of an 
audit report for the Wood Dale Public Library District. 

  
The audit report: 
1. Covers the time period from  7/1/2023 to 6/30/2024; 

 
2. The audit was conducted by Sikich, LLP, certified public accountants; 

 
3. The audit report is available for inspection on our Website at www.wooddalelibrary.org or at 

the Wood Dale Public Library District, Public Service Desk, 520 North Wood Dale Road, 
Wood Dale, Illinois.  

 
 
Barbara E. Dunn, President 
Board of Library Trustees 
Wood Dale Public Library District  
 
 
 

  

 


